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May 13, 2020 

 

 NAME National Office  PO Box 69  Carmel, IN 46082-0069  800-571-6263  FAX 317-571-8105 

Dear Mini Friend: 
 
Effective today, we are in the process of rescheduling the Indianapolis convention to 2022.  The 
covid 19 virus continues to cause us major concerns about the safety of our members traveling 
to Indianapolis.  The hotel has been uncooperative but finally relented today.  We are in 
negotiations with a different hotel in the Indy area.  We hope to secure a location for “Winter 
Wonderland” during the same timeframe in 2022, NAME’s 50th Anniversary year! 
 
Kim will be working to issue FULL REFUNDS to ALL participants.  This is coinciding with NAME’s 
fiscal year end and she must prepare for the annual audit so you may not receive a refund until 
the end of June.  United States members will receive the refund in the form of a check and our 
international members will receive their refund using the method used as the original payment.  
Please do not call Kim with questions as she will be quite overwhelmed with additional work. 
 
Dealers, Workshop instructors, Theme Luncheon instructors and Roundtable instructors will be 
contacted by their respective committee member regarding their options.  We will tell you more 
as we move through this process. 
 
If you made a reservation outside of the room block or at the Florence Garden hotel across the 
parking lot, you will need to contact the hotel to cancel your reservation. 
 
We will open registration for the convention in January, 2022 so please be patient as we begin 
again with the process of registering for Indianapolis. 
 
We have been looking forward to this convention for so long and I am extremely saddened to 
reschedule.  The committee has been so excited to host the convention, and is eager to be the 
committee who will now host a celebration of 50 years of NAME!   
 
Regretfully, 

 
Rhonda Keef 
President 
National Association of Miniature Enthusiasts 
 
 

 


